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As the conference organizers, we are delighted to welcome each and every one of you to the 12-th Annual 

Nano Ontario Conference and Exhibition at Wilfrid Laurier University! 

It was really exciting to have so many enthusiastic responses to contribute as keynote speakers, panelists 

and invited speakers for this great event. 

Nanoscience is an exciting field that bridges together not only several branches of chemistry but 

chemistry as a central science with many others fields. 

It will be really nice to see and interact with so many of your in person after the last two years, fingers 

crossed. 

Stay safe and get ready to enjoy the Conference and Exhibition! 

 

Yours truly, 

Hind Al-Abadleh and Vladimir Kitaev 


